
 

 

Year-End Close Reminder – Foreign Wires 
 
In preparation for the close of the Fiscal Year 2024, all foreign wire transfers must be submitted 
to the Accounting Office by tomorrow, June 25th, to ensure inclusion in Fiscal Year 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Accounting Office at 307-766-5777 or accounting-
office@uwyo.edu. 

Contact Information   

Financial Affairs 
Old Main, Room 202H 
Phone: (307) 766-4340 
financialaffairs@uwyo.edu  
uwyo.edu/budget-finance/financial-affairs/ 
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